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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL:
 

Dear
 

Re:  Request for Information – Release  
        Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FOIPPA)   
 

I am writing further to your request received by the BC Oil and Gas Commission 
(Commission) on May for the following:  
 
“I am requesting information pertaining to the BC Oil and Gas Commission’s scoring and 
evaluation of the winning bid for RFP #1859001, Website Rebuild Project: Build Phase. I 
would like to see how the winning bid was scored based on the evaluation criteria in the 
RFP. I would also like to see any documentation from the BC Oil and Gas Commission 
that supports the selection of the winning vendor during the selection process, to better 
understand the decision-making process.” 
 
Please be advised that some of the records you requested contain information that is 
excepted from disclosure under FOIPPA. Severed information has been withheld 
pursuant to Section 17 (Disclosure harmful to the financial or economic interests of a 
public body) and Section 21 (Disclosure harmful to business interests of a third party) of 
FOIPPA. An electronic copy of the remaining information is being provided to you in 
accordance with FOIPPA. 
 
A complete copy of FOIPPA is available online at:  
http://www.bclaws.ca/Recon/document/ID/freeside/96165_00 
 
If you or your company previously submitted a proposal in response to RFP #1859001 
and have questions related to the contract award process and/or evaluation of your 
submission, we encourage you to contact the Commission’s procurement specialist at: 
Finance@bcogc.ca  
 
Pursuant to section 52 of the FOIPPA, you may ask the Office of the Information and 
Privacy Commissioner (OIPC) to review any decision, act, or failure to act with regard to 
your request. You have 30 business days from the date of this letter to request a review 
by writing to: 
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Information and Privacy Commissioner  
 PO Box 9038 Stn Prov Govt 
 4th Floor, 947 Fort Street 
 Victoria BC V8W 9A4 
 Phone: 250.387.5629 
 Fax: 250.387.1696 
 Email: info@oipc.bc.ca 

If you request a review, please provide the OIPC with the following: 

1. A copy of your original request; 
2. A copy of the Commission’s response; 
3. Copies of correspondence with the Commission directly related to your 

request; and  
4. The reasons or grounds upon which you are requesting the review. 

For more information on the complaint and review process, please visit the OIPC website:  
https://www.oipc.bc.ca 

If you have any questions regarding your request or require any further clarification, please 
write to us at: FOIIntake@bcogc.ca. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  

 
Kathryn Smerechinskiy 
BC Oil and Gas Commission 
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